

COMMON SENSE FOR OREGON

Home | About Us | Government Waste | Measures | Issues | News | Contribute | Contact

Better Government. Better Results. Stronger Oregon.

In this newsletter:

- Help Common Sense
- County Fairs

How to Help Common Sense

"Money is the mother's milk of politics" - Jesse Unruh



Common Sense For Oregon can only stay afloat with the generous donations of people like you. Whether it be our legal victories like the recent decision in Grum Vs.

Newberg, or the Golden Fleece Awards it takes your financial support to make these possible. The unfortunate fact of the matter is that everything we do costs money. Every public records request, the endless research into the budget, ballot measures, even the emails we send to you! So we are asking for your support. Whatever you can give, it will help.

Donating is Easy! Just click on the button above, and follow the PayPal instructions!

Do You Support Common Sense?

Become a sustaining member today!









If Share on Facebook

Share on Yahoo Buzz

Visit Us at the Fair!

Stop by, sign up, say hello to the staff!

Common Sense For Oregon will have a booth at the following County Fairs:

Marion	July 8-11
Jackson	July 20-25
Deschutes	July 28-Aug 1
Washington	July 29-Aug 1
Douglas	Aug 3-7
Umatilla	Aug 10-14
Tillamook	Aug 11-14
Clackamas	Aug 17-22

2007 State Street
Salem, Oregon 97301
info@commonsensefororegon.org
503-480-0523

Update My Profile - Unsubscribe - Privacy Policy